
From: Richard Lodge  

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 5:12 PM 

To: Tony Carr 

Subject: RE: CHECO Replacement Fan Blades 

Importance: High 

Hello Tony, 

I did make it home O.K.....had rain again always from Henrietta to Shreveport.  Made the drive this time 

( 350 miles ) in 6 hours......not bad. 

Wild day today........Fan Blade Assembly was installed this morning and we actually had to realign the 

shaft to achieve proper clearance inside the radiator housing.  But the guys did a little adjusting and 

everything worked "just great".  We should perform an engine start-up tomorrow and be able to deliver 

the unit back to CUDD on Saturday. 

I can't "THANK " you enough and all of your TEAM for the exceptional work and hospitality shown to me, 

a new customer, yesterday. I received "FIRST CLASS" service and a "HIGH QUALITY" Professional product 

for our customer and I was extremely pleased and in awe of what yall do. 

Please extend a hardy "THANK YOU" to everyone from United Engines and myself. 

F y I ............PEG factory rep for GTI radiators called this morning and said "O.K." the factory said the fan 

blade was a WACO unit,81 inch p/n" #8-81-8R 17DEG 2.188RHB sold to MG Bryan..........and I responded 

"No...........CHECO......not WACO".  So I gave him your contact information and he said he would pass it 

along to General Thermal Dynamics that builds GTI radiators. 

Great Job to all !! 

Richard Lodge 

Parts Manager 

United Engines, LLC 

7255 Greenwood Road 

Shreveport, LA  71119 


